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Jeanann Dawson

From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:22 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: 105 and 109 Wrench Street

Good Morning, 
 
Please let this email serve as an approval for the two new homes built by Ken Dawson at 105 and 109 Wrench Street. I spoke with Mr. Dawson over the phone 
and he is going to get the yard cleaned up. If you need any additional information from me please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Snow Bowden  
 
 
Snow Bowden 
Town Manager 
Town of Erwin 
P.O. Box 459 
Erwin, NC 28339 
910-591-4200 
townmanager@erwin-nc.org 
 
Pursuant to the Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) and North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and 
any attachments hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such subject to request and 
review by anyone at any time. 
 
 


